
 

Eldridge Community Center  
August 9, 2023 

 

 

The Eldridge Community Center Board meeting was called to order at 11:33 a.m. by Tom Knapper at the Eldridge 
Community Center.  

Board Members present: Tom Knapper, Deanna Jensen-Valliere, Gigi Seibel, Paul Petersen and Tracy Harris. Also, 
present Lexie Diedrich, Gage Lane, Jody Coffman and Jeff Martens. 

Seibel made a motion to approve the agenda, Jensen-Valliere seconded the motion. Motion carried.  

Harris made a motion to approve the minutes from July 19, 2023, Seibel seconded. Motion carried. 

Harris made a motion to approve the Bills Payable in the amount of $35,200.05, second by Jensen-Valliere. Motion 
carried. 

End of Month report was presented. They had a great month, doing better than they did a year ago. All events are 
going well. 

Evaluations: None were returned. 

Old Business: 

1. Cameras – The cameras are expected to be installed August 21 and 22. 
2. Water Heater- The water heater has been installed. We are waiting for the electrician. 
3. Porte Cochere- We have received the check for repairs. Wlford Construction expects to start in two 

weeks. 

New Business: 

1. Gage asked if he could use left over material to close off the coat room to make a dressing room. The 
Board agreed that would be a great idea. 

Manager Report: 

 Lexie and Gage gave an overview of all the repairs that have been done. They have scheduled a Back to 
School event asking for school supply donations. They have already received some donations. 

 

Seibel made a motion at 12:00 pm to adjourn the meeting, second by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

 


